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501 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20001

June 30, 1993

The Honourable Michael Kantor
United States Trade Representative
600 17th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20506

Dear Ambassador Kantor:

I have the honour to refer to your letter dated June 30,

1993, which reads as follows:

(See Letter from the United States of June 30, 1993)

I have the further honour to confirm that the Government

of Canada agrees to your Government's proposal to amend the

Canada-United States Free Trade Agreement as outlined in your
letter.

Accordingly, this letter, which is authentic in the

English and French languages, and your letter shall constitute an

Agreement between our two Governments to amend the Canada-United
States Free-Trade Agreement, which shall enter into force on the

date of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Attachments


